Bobbie Noonan Child Care Fort Myers, January 2, 2019



Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a safe, happy and healthy New Year. Thank you so much for your participation in all of our holiday events your kindness and support is what makes our school such a special place to be.

As you may know registration opens for the 2019-2020 school year and our summer camp program in January. All currently enrolled families that register and pay the registration fee by February 15th will receive a 50% discount on the registration fee for the fall enrollment. This is our thank you to the families that support our program and Value the services that we provide.

Please see Bobbie Noonan's on Facebook; soon we will be having a friendly contest with our sister schools to see who can build the best "Florida Snowman" More details to come.

Up-coming Events

Attention Parents!!!! Please vote for Bobbie Noonan's Child Care in the "Gulfshore Life's Best of 2019" You can find us under Retail and Services, Childcare Lee County http://www.gulfshorelife.com/Readers-Choice Awards-2019/#//. Thank you!!!!

Monday January 21st Martin Luther King Day...... Vpk will not be in session. We will be open in all other areas.

Evaluations will take place in January. We will be sending out our Parent Teacher conference sign-ups.

Tax Information for the school year 2018 will be emailed by Friday January 4th, if you do not receive please fill out an updated email address form. (The e-mail update forms are in the office).

REGISTRATION 2019/2020

Yes, I do want to take advantage of the loyalty discount. Individual Registration Fee \$85.00 \$42.50 with discount

Family Registration Fee \$130.00\$65.00 with discount Summer Camp Fee \$30.00

Registration fees must be turned in on or before February 15th 2019 to receive the loyalty discount. Thank you

Happy New Year!





Mrs. Diane